
East Fishkill Eye Associates
857 Route 82

Hopewell Junction, New York 12533
Dr. Vicki L. Chenarides, OD      Dr. Deborah Roodner, OD

Dear Patients,

We have some exciting news to share with you, our most cherished patients! After practicing 
optometry for over 30 years, we have made the difficult decision to announce our retirement and
the transfer of our family practice to an amazing and talented optometric practitioner, Dr. Sharon
Powell. It has been our privilege, humbling pride and joy to be your eye doctors throughout the 
years. In many situations, we have had the privilege of being your eye doctors for more than 
one generation of your family! Each of you has become an important part of our professional 
lives, and in many instances, cherished friends. It has been our pleasure to help you enjoy 
healthy lives, while at the same time, enjoy sharing personal experiences with you. Thank you 
for placing your faith in and trusting us, our staff and East Fishkill Eye Associates for so many 
years for your eye care. Your confidence in us has made it possible to provide you with the best 
eye care and build a thriving practice. As we begin the transition of ownership of our family 
practice, we are confident that we are leaving you in excellent hands for your continued eye 
care.

Dr. Powell was born and raised in New Paltz, New York and currently lives in Fishkill with her 
husband, Dr. Brian Powell - also a practicing Optometrist - and their two children who attend 
John Jay High School. Dr. Powell is an honor’s graduate of the SUNY College of Optometry, 
with clinical experience in ocular disease at Castle Point Hospital and low vision and contact 
lenses at Montefiore Hospital. As a practicing Optometrist for 20 years, Dr. Powell has been 
providing her patients with comprehensive vision examinations specializing in the diagnosis and
treatment of a wide array of eye diseases, conditions and chronic disorders. Her experience 
includes the use of advanced diagnostic technology and vision correction products. Dr. Powell’s 
patients value her good listening skills as much as they do her clinical, diagnostic and 
practitioner capabilities. Like us, Dr. Powell is committed to improving the health and quality of 
life of her patients.

Thank you for the years that you put your trust in us for your eye care. We are deeply grateful 
for you having brought or referred your families and friends to us. We trust that you believe we 
have served you well. In return, we would like to express our appreciation for making it possible 
for us to build a truly exemplary family eye care practice in Hopewell Junction. As we transition 
over during the next few months, we are confident that we are leaving your eye care and our 
practice in the capable and excellent hands of Dr. Powell. Please trust her and the rest of the 
staff, as you have trusted us. The new name of the practice will be East Fishkill Eye Care; a 
small change from the former name of East Fishkill Eye Associates. If you have any questions 
about your medical records, please speak with us.

With warmest regards, 

Drs. Vicki Chenarides, OD and Debbie Roodner, OD 


